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Knit and Natter Club at Lulworth House Residential Care Home

During our bi-weekly Knit and Natter Club, our ladies at Lulworth House Residential Care Home demonstrated their skills by

making pom-poms and a crochet flower to celebrate International Flower Day.

While sitting and chit-chatting, we noticed that Michela, one of our Activity Coordinators and Diana were wearing un-matching

socks.

Everyone had a laugh and we joked about starting this new trend!
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